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To
The Deputy Commissioner

South Andaman
Sub.: - Tribal Pass- reg.

Sir, ..

With due respect it is informed that Shri Ajey Prakash Kodlikeri and Ms.Manju Iyer working
in the field of film industry in Mumbai are oﬁ visit to this Island. They have witnessed (he
football Championship under 17 on the way to Subroto Mukherjee Cup at Netaji Stadium
which was organized by the Education Department on July, 2015. Both were umpressed by
the physical fitness of Nicobaree boy and their performance. They are planning to make
documentation on football in Nicobar.

.They have approached me and sought help how to cope up and proceed to Car Nicobhar.
Therefore, they may be permitted to Car Nicobar and take stock of football status at first

hand. In this regard the tribal pass for a week may be issued to them.

Yours faithfully
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